
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 31, 2018 AT 5:45 P.M. 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL – SELECTMEN’S HEARING ROOM 

 

Present:  James J. Fitzgerald, Chairman; Joseph E. Kelleher, Vice- Chair; Michael G. Bradley, 

Clerk and Michael A. Maresco, Town Administrator. 

 

Mr. Fitzgerald opened the meeting at 5:45 p.m. 

 

Common Victualler Licenses for the South Shore Country Fest – September 8, 2018 - Mr. 

Fitzgerald mentioned that they had a list of vendors who already had their food handlers permits 

form the Board of Health.  Mr. Fitzgerald moved, seconded by Mr. Kelleher to approve the 

following common victualler licenses for the South Shore Country Fest contingent upon receipt 

of application and $10 fee:  Ahhh Roma, Tinkers Son, Jim Bertoni, Sarcastic Swine, Bob 

Maffeo-Ocean Select, Capriothis, Big T’s BBQ, Poppin Mad Kettle Corn, Maple Valley 

Creamery, Mom on the Go, Fasano’s Catering, Singh Roti Shop, Shishkaberrys, Dean’s 

Concessions and Plymouth Party, LLC.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Vote to Re-open Special Town Meeting Warrant to Add Article Regarding Emergency Repairs 

to Canal Street Bridge – Mr. Fitzgerald mentioned that they have an article for emergency repairs 

to the Canal Street Bridge that needs to be added to the warrant.  The Board discussed the article 

and made recommendations on how it should be written.  Mr. Fitzgerald moved, seconded by 

Mr. Kelleher to re-open the Special Town Meeting warrant to add the article for emergency 

repairs to the Canal Street Bridge.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Vote to Close Special Town Meeting Warrant – Mr. Fitzgerald moved, seconded by Mr. 

Kelleher to close the Special Town Meeting warrant.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Run for the Hills 5K- September 3, 2018 – Mr. Fitzgerald read the letter from Dave Will, Race 

Director for the Run for the Hills 5 K for Monday, September 3, 2018. Mr. Fitzgerald moved, 

seconded by Mr. Kelleher to approve the Run for the Hills 5k on Monday, September 3, 2018 

contingent upon police and fire department approvals.  The vote was unanimous 

 

Mr. Fitzgerald motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:55 p.m. to join the Overdose Awareness 

Vigil on the Town Hall lawn. 

 

There was no Executive Session held. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michael A. Maresco 

 
Documents and exhibits presented at this meeting were the following:  list of common victualler applicants for the 

South Shore Country Fest for September 8, 2018; draft of article for emergency repairs to the Canal Street Bridge, 

copy of letter from Dave Will for the Run for the Hills 5k Road Race. 

 


